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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Mattie McGrath TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
Date: 29 January 2021 
 
PQ3718/21 (93) To ask the Minister for Health the specific details of the national vaccine roll-out 
programme; the proposed locations of vaccine administration centres in each county; and if he 
will make a statement on the matter. 
 
 
Dear Deputy McGrath, 
 
Thank you for your query. The National COVID – 19 Vaccination Programme: Strategy 
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/bf337-covid-19-vaccination-strategy-and-implementation-plan/  
outlines the types of vaccine administration locations (VALs) and the need for mass vaccination 
clinics. Plans are currently under development and will be shared as soon as these are complete 
 
I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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